
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 KS2 School Dinner Payments – our pilot of trialling paying  

  for school dinners through the PupilAsset parent portal has  

  been a great success and this will now continue to be our  

  preferred way of receiving payment for school dinners. 

Going forwards, for any future school trips/ visits for which we kindly ask for 

payment, these will be requested through the portal too and as such, will then 

be rolled out to the remainder of the school as required.  Thank you for your co-

operation in using this new system. 

Events coming up! 
Jan-24 
Weds 17th Jan – Gloucester Shipwreck 
Talk 
Thurs 18th Jan – Space Explorers Special 
Menu Day (attached with newsletter) 
Feb-24 
Mon 5th Feb – Inflatable Planetarium 
Experience Morning  
Weds 14th Feb – FOWS Share the Love 
Cake Sale 
Thurs 15th Feb – Y4, Y5 &Y6 Netball at 
Wymondham College Prep 
Fri 16th Feb –Last Day of Term 
Mon 19th to Fri 23rd – Half Term Holiday 
Mon 26th Feb – Back to School 
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   Welcome Back!  We have enjoyed  
    welcoming the children back to school for  
    the start of the Spring Term and hearing  
    about their Christmas holidays.   
    We would like to express our gratitude for  
    our wonderful Christmas cards and gifts. We 
were blown away by your generosity. 
The children all did incredibly well at the Christingle service on the last day of 
term and we raised £12 for the Children’s Society from the collection at the 
end of the service. 

On Monday this week, we welcomed back Tania Sidney-Roberts from Rotary 
International.  Thank you to so many of you and your children who brought 
in gifts for young people in Moldova.  The children were presented with a 
certificate for their kind and generous work in filling the shoe boxes, which 
began their way to Moldova on 16th December. 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Harriet G  Class 2: Charlie F, Finley 
Class 3: Anya, Frankie  Class 4: Boys Football Club Members, Elsie T 

 There have been some  

  cases of vomiting this  

  week.  We ask that  

  parents keep children  

  at home should they 

have a fever and for 48 hrs from the 

last episode of vomiting and/ or 

diarrhoea. 

Trading Cards: We would like to 

remind parents that all trading cards 

(Pokémon, football etc.) toys, blutac, 

teddies etc. please stay at 

home and are not brought into 

school. We would not want the 

children to lose any of their special 

treasures from home, which can also 

be a distraction in class.  Thank you.  

Bring and Buy Sale: 

The School Council are 

pleased to report that 

they raised an incredible £87.52. 

Thank you so much for all of your 

donations – more details to follow 

about how they plan to spend these 

funds. 

 


